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To the State Economic Development Committee,

I am writing in support of the omnibus labor bill. More specifically Sec. 11
paragraph G. We as a contractor in this state support these amendments to
further ensure the rights of all workers in this state are protected.
Furthermore, we feel these are necessary steps to ensure the prosperity of
trades workers and to protect the integrity of these state funded projects and
to make sure that tax payer dollars are being responsibly used. We do not feel
these amendments would be a burden and would certainly not be a deterrent
to bidding upcoming projects, as we already have to follow these rules when
doing work that falls under Davis Bacon requirements. We appreciate your
time and look forward to your support of these amendments.
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